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Carla Arden

From: Carla Arden
Sent: Tuesday, 12 April 2022 8:50 AM
To: Alira Carlyle
Subject: FW: Long Term Financial Plan (LTFP) website Enquiry 

From: Claudia Knight  
Sent: Monday, 11 April 2022 1:30 PM 
To: Carla Arden <  
Subject: RE: Long Term Financial Plan (LTFP) website Enquiry  
 
The URL is as follows Long Term Financial Plans - Warrumbungle Shire Council (nsw.gov.au) 
 
Please find screen shot attached.  
 

 
 
Thanks  
 
Claudia Knight | Communications Officer 
 
Warrumbungle Shire Council 
PO Box 191, Coonabarabran NSW 2357  
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Excellence in Local Government 
 

 
 
This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions 
expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Warrumbungle Shire Council. This email does not commit Warrumbungle 
Shire Council unless confirmed in writing on Council letterhead. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action 
based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. 
 
 
 
 




